
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A! A 5B2

E-mail: greg,connors@mcinnescooper.com

2019-07-19

Gregory J, Connors
Counsel for Nalcor

Mclnnes Cooper
5'"^ Floor, 10 Fort William Building
P.O. Box 5939

St. John's, NL A1C5X4

Dear Mr. Connors:

Re: Rate Mitigation Options and Impacts Reference - Information Requests

Attached are Information Requests PUB-Nalcor-281 to PUB-Nalcor-283 issued by the Board in
relation to the above subject matter. Responses to these requests must be filed by 3:00 p.m. on
Friday, July 26, 2019.

If you have any questions or require any clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

CB/cj
Enclosure

ecc Nalcor Energy

Peter Hickman, E-mail; phickman@nalcorenergy.com
Rob Hull, E-mail: robhull@nalcorenergy.com
Jennifer Gray, E-mail:jennifer.gray@mcinnescooper.com
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro

Geoff Young, Q.C., E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: Regulatory@nlh.nl.ca
Consumer Advocate

Dennis Browne, Q.C., E-mail: dbrowne@bfma-law.com
Stephen Fitzgerald; E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com
Bemice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com
Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com

Newfoundland Power Inc.

Kelly Hopkins, E-mail: khopkins@newfoundlandpower.com
Liam O'Brien, E-mail: lobrien@curtisdawe.com
NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com
Island Industrial Customer Group

Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com
Denis J. Fleming, E-mail: df1eming@coxandpalmer.com
Dean A. Porter, E-mail: dporter@poolealthouse.ca
Patrick Bowman, E-mail: pbowman@intergroup.ca
Labrador Interconnected Customer Group

Senwung Luk, E-mail: sluk@oktlaw.com

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary
Tel: 709-726-8600/ Website: www.pub.nl.ca / E-mail: cblundon@pub.nl.ca



Reference from the Lieutenant-Governor in Council
On the Rate Mitigation Options and Impacts

Relating to the Muskrat Falls Project

INFORMATION REQUESTS
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PUB-Nalcor-281

PUB-Nalcor-282

PUB-Nalcor-283

Please provide the 2018 and the annual estimates from 2019 to 2039, for the
amount of the Provincial component of the Harmonized Sales Tax (HST)
expected to be collected by the Province from Newfoundland Hydro
residential customers.

Please provide the 2018 and the annual estimates from 2019 to 2039, for the
amount of Health and Post-Secondary Education tax (HAPSET) that the
Province receives from Nalcor Energy, Newfoundland Hydro and any other
of the Nalcor entities that remit this tax to the Province. Please provide this
on an annual basis by entity.

Further to Nalcor's response to PUB-Nalcor-263, please provide the
potential "delta impact" under any Lower Churchill Project commercial
agreements (i.e. potential true-ups to Emera) assuming that none of the
Water Power Rental payments are made to the Province.

DATED at St. John's, Newfoundland this 19^^ day of July, 2019.

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

Cheryl Eilurfdon
Board Secretary


